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Fallings Park Primary School

Old Fallings Lane

Wolverhampton

WV10 8BN

Tel:01902 558375

Fax: 01902 558376

 6th December 2020
Dear Parents and carers,
As you are aware, we have had a number of positive Covid-19 cases reported this weekend.

We are being advised by Public Health England and are following all their guidelines.

All of this has an impact on staffing therefore we are going to have to close our Tiny Trees provision for the week beginning 7/12/2020- 11/12/2020. 
This bubble is not being closed due to CLOSE CONTACTS OF COVID 19 at Fallings Park Primary School but due to staff shortage.
I am sorry for any inconvenience this may cause but the safety of our school community is paramount. 

Thank you for your understanding and support in these uncertain times and we will be in touch to share with you any further information.

Take care,
Kind regards,
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Mrs S Pedley.

Interim Head teacher.

Fallings Park Primary School.

Old Fallings Lane,

Low Hill,

Wolverhampton,

WV10 8BN.
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